NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION 
OF  TENDER

No.   NIT-No. S-06/15-C-5 DATED 15-04-2014
Considering the queries received in the Pre-bid-mtg of 06 th May 2014, there is going to be a substantial change in the scope and specification of the tender.

Hence as per the decision taken by the competent authority, the existing tender No.  S-06/15-C-5 dated 15-04-2014 is cancelled. The fresh tender in this regard will be published soon on www.surveyofindia.gov.in
The concerned vendors are requested to regularly check the web site for new tender.
